From: ZEBROWSKI Steve -REGAFFAIRS <steve.zebrowski@opg.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 3:05 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: EB-2023-0278 - Standby Rates

Hello,

OPG is interested in participating in the above noted consultation.

Contact details for OPG’s representative can be found in my email signature below.
Thank you,

Steve Zebrowski, cpa, cma
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs

[]NTAH"] Where a brighter

GENERATION tomorrow begins.

Ontario Generation

(416) 592 3082 | steve.zebrowski@opg.com
700 University Ave., Toronto, ON M5G 1X6

THIS MESSAGE IS ONLY INTENDED FOR THE USE OF THE INTENDED RECIPIENT(S) AND MAY
CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, PROPRIETARY AND/OR CONFIDENTIAL. If
you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,
retransmission, dissemination, distribution, copying, conversion to hard copy or other use
of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient and have
received this message in error, please notify me by return e-mail and delete this message
from your system. Ontario Power Generation Inc.
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